
 SnapPlus Version 3 

Release planned for 2024 
Addresses common issues for nutrient 
management planning  

 

 

Web-based program with log-ins  

• No need to install or update 
• Planner will designate who can have edit or view-only access  
• No more lost data 
• Field maps integrated into planning screens (no more upload and 

download!) 

Designed for flexibility 

• Screens that can display more or less information as needed 
• Rotations are built crop-by-crop instead of year-by-year; planners 

no longer limited to premade double crops 

Try the pilot version at  https://production.snapplus.wisc.edu/ or by 
scanning the QR code below. (Live after Sept. 1, 2023. Laptop or 
desktop computer recommended, log-in required) 

 
Let us know what you think via e-mail to support@snapplus.wisc.edu 
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